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East Brady Borough Information 

Check out our website!                                                             

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com               
New content is being added as time allows. There is a page 

just for Water & Sewer. It has our current rates and a 

button you can push to pay your bill on-line. 

There is a tab with a calendar of events. The dates of the 

council meetings are published. The agenda for the council 

meetings is posted 24 hours before the next meeting. Citi-

zens are welcome to attend.  Let me know if you would like 

to speak, and I’ll add you to the agenda. 

You can reach the Borough office at the phone number or 

email at the top of the newsletter. 

East Brady VOLUNTEER Fire Dept. 

The evening of May 17, 2023, there was a terrible house fire 

on Purdum St. The young family was able to escape un-

harmed, but their home was a total loss.  I am sure everyone 

in the Borough of East Brady saw the smoke and heard the 

sirens. I saw first hand how our own East Brady VOLUNTEER 

Fire Company joined efforts with our neighboring VOLUN-

TEER fire companies to save this family and the homes that 

are so very close to it.  Every person there was a volunteer! 

They leave their families at home to come out and save our 

lives and properties. Every piece of very expensive equip-

ment is bought using fundraised money.   

When you get their annual mailer requesting a donation, 

SEND THEM SOMETHING! When you go over the bridge and 

they have a boot drive, throw your cash in it! Go to their Bin-

go and buy their raffle tickets.  

Better yet, just send them a check! They shouldn’t have to 

beg for money to save our lives.                                                     

EBVFD 100 Graham St. East Brady, PA  16028 

Pray that you never need to call them, but know that they 

will be ready if you do need them. 

Water Line Identification 

The DEP is requiring all water systems to provide them with 

information about the water service lines in the Borough. 

The enclosed flyer explains how to identify what your line 

is made of. Some of our homes are old and may still have 

lead service lines. This questionnaire will help us know 

what lines need to be replaced.  Please read the question-

naire and look at the back side. It explains how to deter-

mine what your line is made of.  Please fill it out and return 

it with your payment, or drop it off at the Borough office. 

Your cooperation will save us a lot of time and money, and 

avoid having to have someone come into your home. 

RIVERFEST! 

Riverfest is right around the bend. Plan on a fun weekend 

July 14 & 15, 2023.  Friday July 14 kicks of the weekend with 

a PARADE!  Festivities continue on Saturday July 15. Main 

Event will be held at the All Stars parking lot, 411 Kellys Way, 

with vendors all along Kellys Way. There will be a kids cor-

ner, games of chance, vendors galore and live music.          

Put it on your calendar!     

FIREWORKS are back!!!!  Let’s Light up the Hills. 

Community Free Book Exchange 

There is a large book room in the Community Center that is 

open during Community Center hours. Anyone is welcome 

to come and take books. You can bring them back when you 

are done with them, or pass them along. We also have 2 

“Little Free Libraries”. One at the entrance to the Communi-

ty Center and one at the Riverfront Park.  

Bonnie Olcus, former secretary at East Brady High School, 

donated her collection of old yearbooks. You are welcome to 

look at them or use them for genealogical research. They are 

in Room 14 (Council meeting room).                                           

If anyone has a yearbook to donate to the collection, check 

with the Borough office to see if it is a year we don’t have. 


